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I hope all enjoyed the New Year! Happy Founder’s Day Brothers!
2024 Alumni Golf Tournament — May 18, 2024

After speaking with the active chapter, the Annual Alumni Golf tournament is a go. Here are some of the details. The
golf tournament will be held May 18, 2024, at Grand Bear Golf Course in Gulfport, MS. Cost is $125 a player and this
includes lunch catered by Newk’s Eatery and an open bar for beer. Teams consist of 4 players, and it will be a 4-man
scramble. The tournament is set to begin at 8:30 am. Sponsorships are available as well. You may register for the
tournament starting March 1% by contacting Kendall Desporte at 228-324-1580 or email at
Kendall.Desporte@usm.edu. Registration will be open until the day of the tournament. Please help spread the
word and get your teams together. If you do not have a team, I’'m sure you will be placed with others the day of the
tournament. If you didn’t go last year, we hope to see you there this year.

There will also be a raffle for a cooler full of Booze at the golf tournament. Tickets are $20 each or 6 for $100. To be
raffled is 1 Yeti 160 Tundra hard cooler, 1 Yeti Hopper 12 soft cooler and assorted booze ($1,500 value). The lucky
raffle ticket will be pulled at the golf tournament. You do not need to be present to win. This money will go directly
toward the chapter to help them how they see fit. We are in the process of having the tickets made. A contact will
be given in the next newsletter if you are interested.

2024 DMAA Annual Meeting — July 2024

The next DMAA annual meeting will be July 13, 2024 on the Gulf Coast. Friday night social and Saturday meeting
locations and details are being worked out and will be decided upon at the next executive meeting on March 9.
Once we have this info, it will be communicated via newsletter or email. What is most important now is that you
reserve this weekend for DMAA activities.

Chapter Advisor news

We had several people send in applications for chapter advisor. This too will be decided upon at the next executive
meeting on March 9. Once the choice has been made, we will let the alumni association know whom the next

chapter advisor will be.

*Order of 49 statements will be mailed out soon. This is your yearly pledge to the alumni association. This is what
funds many things for the alumni association such as annual meeting and social event, tail-gaiting, etc.
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